Government response: Statement from
the Environment Secretary on flooding

The Environment Secretary George Eustice chaired a COBR meeting on the
response to Storm Christoph this evening.


http://www.government-world.com/government-response-statement-from-the-environment-secretary-on-flooding/
http://www.government-world.com/government-response-statement-from-the-environment-secretary-on-flooding/

